
STATE OF ARIZONA 
BOARD OF BEHAVIORAL HEALTH EXAMINERS 
1740 WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 3600 
PHOENIX, AZ  85007 
PHONE:  602.542.1882     FAX:  602.364.0890 
Board Website:  www.azbbhe.us  
Email Address:  information@azbbhe.us 

KATIE HOBBS      TOBI ZAVALA         
Governor   Executive Director 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Dear Social Work Applicants: 

In March 2025, ASWB will be returning to Pearson VUE for examination. The fees, exam questions, and 
scoring will remain the same. 

Exams will be paused from March 16 through March 30 to transition all candidates from PSI to Pearson 
VUE. 

If you have already registered to take the exam you will receive emails from the testing entity with updates. 

If you have any questions regarding the transition, please contact the ASWB Candidate Services Center or 
call 888.579.3926. 
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